Dear Selvaria Ulfhednar,

We regret to inform you of the passing of one Kojiro Keibatsu, Quaestor of Marka Ragnos, Son
of the Keibatsu and we believe your dearly beloved.

This letter comes with the highest clearance given the sensitive nature of the Quaestors death.
It is firmly believed at the time of his death that he was undertaking a special mission behind
enemy lines utilising his skills and expertise in aerial conflict and reconnaissance to gather
intelligence as well as subjugate key targets of the Collective.

His death was believed to have been caused when a malfunction in his jetpack sent him into the
side of a building and alerted a company of collective cyborgs. Though this matter is due to a
technical fault we strongly believe that there was tampering involved in the equipment he used.
Once we recovered the jetpack a full investigation was undertaken and our experts firmly
believe a fuel line had been tampered with that when the wear had become too much exploded.

We are undertaking proper investigations and have some leads. Should you have any further
information we may be able to use we would appreciate you pass it along to us at your earliest
convenience.

The loss of a Quaestor is a great one. Though we believe strongly that Kojiro’s motives to side
with our esteemed Grand master may be the reason for this sabotage. This is why we will look
into it with much scrutiny. An assault on a loyal member of the Brotherhood is an assault upon
us all and that of the Grand Master himself.

With regret. We are sorry for your loss.

- From the office of the Master at Arms.



